
NEWSLETTER 

Please remember to wear a coat 

to school.  Many of the children 

travel to school in the car, but the 

winter has arrived and the     

children now need to bring a 

warm coat to wear at break time 

and lunchtime.  

B 
adminton Festival 

  23rd November. 

Chloe, Annabelle, 

Archie and Tristan 

went along with Petra, Matilda, 

Jack and Leo from Hilgay       

Riverside to Lynn Sport to take 

part in the Badminton Festival.   

Well done to everyone that took 

part, had fun and learnt how to 

play badminton. 

Chloe, Annabelle, Archie and Tristan - Superstar Badminton team 

From the Head Teacher 
 

Dear All, 

The end of the Autumn term is always busy with the excitement of Christmas arriving in 

school. In this newsletter, we have included dates and details of some of our Christmas 

events. 

 I am looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the Family  Café on     

Friday 1st December for Christmas crafts. I know that many of you are busy practising 

lines for the Christmas nativity with your children at home and I am sure you will soon 

know the lines as well as they do!  

As well as Christmas, we are continuing with our usual curriculum and I have seen a lot 

of great work this week as I have visited each class. 

Regards, 

Sarah Turner 

Head Teacher 
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Events coming up….. As always the Autumn term 

is very busy, and we have some wonderful events to look   
forward to.    Letters will be coming out in the next few days 
about the various events and we wouldn’t want you  to miss 
out, so please keep your eyes peeled and check your emails. 

Christmas Café Friday 1st December at 1:30pm.  

Come along and make Christmas Decorations with your      
child(ren) in their classroom.                         
Christmas Crafts & Fair. Our Friends of School 

have arranged a fabulous Christmas Fair and Craft event for 
Monday 11th December in the school hall. There will be some 
wonderful stands with a great variety of things to buy and do.  
If you would like to donate prizes/ gifts for our Raffle they 
would be gratefully accepted.                                                   

The Magical Jigsaw is our Nativity play this year.  

We have two performances for your delight - Tuesday 12th      
December at 2:00pm, and Wednesday 13th Dec at 5:30pm.                  

Christmas Dinner traditional roast turkey dinner, 

crackers and fun.  Letter will be sent out on Tuesday next 
week, so please order your child’s dinner and return the letter 
so we can let the cook know how many turkeys to order.                      

Christmas Pantomime. The whole Federation will 

be going to the Princess Theatre, Hunstanton for their       
performance of Cinderella on Friday 15th December.  Again 
please look out for the letter that will be out next week. 

Dates for 
your diary:  
 

December 

1st - Christmas Family Café  

4th - Animal Encounters (Oak) 

5th - Sportshall Athletics 

11th - Christmas Fair 

12th - Nativity (afternoon) 

13th  - Christmas Dinner 

13th - Nativity (Evening) 

14th - Christmas Party 

15th - Pantomime 

18th - Christingle 

19th Last day of term 

2018 

3rd January - Children return to 

school 

 

Last weeks winners, the 

Roach family  enjoying 

Hot Chocolate and a   

biscuit as winners of the 

Pom Pom awards. 

Well done. 

Who will win this week ? 


